MF

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

51/B, NEW QUEENS ROAD, KARACHI.

P. O. Box No, 4922
Cablegrams ; “‘Lloydreg”, Karachi,. Telephone : 230429

Your Ref: C/JG/SO 26 th M e 1NE D |

Dear Sir,
"FATEHABAD"

With reference to your Cliﬂ
20th March, we have written t
their 1ptentions for deRLlnL

We also confirm having received s copy of
Chittagong Report No.1259 and certificate concerning
the Annual Survey to be carried out during the
Special Survey on the ship's arrival at Karachi,

Yours faithfully,
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Cochnane)
Surveyors

The Secretary,
LONDON,







